
 
GUSTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

2014/15 Pupil Premium Expenditure 

Pupil Premium Funding  
 
FSM:    £  8,100  
Service Children:  £25,200 
TOTAL:   £33,300 

 
The pupil premium is specific, additional funding provided to support the education of pupils known to be eligible for free school 
meals, pupils who have been eligible for free school meals at any point in the last 6 years (known as the Ever6 free school meal 
measure), and children who have been looked after continuously for a period of 6 months. From April 2014, eligibility for pupil 
premium funding extends to looked-after children who have been looked after for one day or more and children who were adopted 
from care or left care under a Special Guardianship Order or a Residence Order. 

 
Pupil Premium funding also supports the needs of Service Pupils who may be disadvantaged emotionally and academically by 
frequent school moves and separation from loved ones because of training or active deployment.  
 
We will use our funding in a wide range of ways to support our pupils.     

 

Provision Cost 

Inclusion Manager appointed to ensure additional needs of all pupils are met. Part of this role is explicitly linked to 
ensuring the needs of vulnerable groups of children are met – FSM and Service.    

£10,000 

Read, Write, Inc!  - support materials  £3,000 

Small classes to ensure emotional well-being of pupils is maintained with the advantage of being able to be 
flexible with numbers to ensure we can meet the needs of service children's mobility. 

£21,588 

Teaching Assistants with all classes to ensure additional needs are met – emotional and academic. £12,203 



Intended Impact of Spending: 

 Vulnerable groups of pupils make expected or better progress 

 Children that join the school ‘in year’, settle quickly and are able to continue their learning with minimal disruption.  

 The school is able to maintain the ability to offer places to Service pupils (as well as other children living on Burgoyne Heights) when 

they move to the area.    

The impact of spending will be reviewed regularly in year and shared with the school’s Full Governing Body.   


